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AJV/rt 
 
16th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Trip to PGL Osmington Bay – June 2026 
 
 

 
I am writing to give you advanced notice of an exciting opportunity that will be 
available to Year 7 next year. 
 
We are delighted to offer the Year 7 students the chance to take part in a residential 
activity trip to PGL Osmington Bay in June 2026. The trip will run during the week of 
22nd June 2026 and is expected to cost in the region of £300. The initial deposit for this 
trip will likely be £50.00 which will be payable on ParentPay shortly after your child 
starts in September. For those children in receipt of free school meals the initial deposit 
will be £25.00. 
 
The focus of the outdoor activities during the trip will be based around team and 
relationship building accross the year group. 
 
We will of course send out further details regarding the trip in September, including 
final prices and information about payment.  
 
Please do keep an eye out for more details from us on Class Charts when the school year 
starts.  
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
Mr Vickery  
Progress Leader Year 7 
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